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ANNOUNCEMENT

References are made to the announcements (the “Announcements”) of FingerTango 
Inc. (the “Company”) dated 8 October 2023 and 14 May 2024 in relation to the Petition. 
Capitalised terms used in this announcement have the same meaning as those defined in the 
Announcements, unless the context requires otherwise.

As disclosed in the announcement of the Company dated 14 May 2024, the hearing for 
the Petition was ordered to be adjourned sine die with liberty to restore. On 29 July 2024, 
the Company was informed by the SFC of the restored hearing which has been fixed on 6 
November 2024 at the High Court of Hong Kong. The Company is currently seeking legal 
advice in respect thereof and will make further announcement(s) to update the shareholders 
of the Company and investors on any significant developments of the Petition in accordance 
with the Listing Rules and the SFO.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing with the shares of the Company.
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